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To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter Is in regard to renewal applications for the brokerage of natural gas by H. P. 
Technologies. Inc. being sent in too early. I was under the impression all filings had to be in by 
April 1^. This information was incorrect as we are to file 60 - 30 prior to the expiration of the 
licenses. 

Please disregard any renewal information sent to the Public Commission of Ohio Docketing 
Division. Please withdrawal the applications. 

I will file when the time is right later this year. Thank you for your time and please accept my 
apologies for any inconvenience. 

Sincerely, 
/ 

David Ramos 
Project Manager 
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